Dean E. B. Stouffer. The Graduate School.

Dear Dean Stouffer:

Thank you for your kindness in notifying me of the recent action of the Administrative Committee of the Graduate School in approving the prerequisite of ten hours of Physical Education for course No. 176 Tests and Measurements in Physical Education.

We are passing this information on to Dr. Elbel, and will, of course, keep it in mind in preparing our catalog copy.

Very sincerely yours,

FCA .AH

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.